THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 8, 1962

Dear Mr., Lundahl:

While I would like to make public the truly
outstanding accomplishments of the National
Photographic Interpretation Center, I realize
that the anonymity of an organization of your
high professional competence in the intelligence
Ileld must be maintained.

I do want you and your people to know of my
very deep appreciation for the tremendous task
you are performing under most trying circum-
stances. The analysls and interpretation of the
Cuban photography and the reporting of your
findings promptly and succinctly to me and to
my principal policy advisers, most particularly
the Secretary of State and the Secretary of
Defense, has been exemplary.

You have my thanks and the thanks of your
government for a very remarkable performance of
duty and my personal commendation goes to all of
you.

Sincerely, i
Mr. Arthur C. Lundahl iz///

Director
National Photographic Interpretation Center
/

4

APPROVED FOR
RELEASEL DATE:
03-Mar-2011

5



